
                                Government announcement – Wednesday 18th March 2020 

Having seen the government announcement this evening I want to reassure you that the school and 

the trust will be working hard to put together the best possible contingency plan moving forward. 

We recognise that the announcement of school closures will cause many of you further anxiety and 

distress.  

Please know that we will do all we can to support ALL our families during this difficult time.  

Once we have more details about who are classed as key workers and how we are going to arrange 

free school meals for those who want them we will get back in contact with you.  

Thank you for your continued support as we try to organise our response to tonight's 

announcement. 

School will remain OPEN to all children for the rest of this week (Thursday 19th March and Friday 20th 

March). 

 


